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MEMORANDUM We create opportunity for people to thrive through 

innovative housing solutions. 

 

 

March 21, 2022 

 

In partnership with Saugeen First Nation we continue to build more houses for 

community members. We successfully built 4 homes in 2021 and plan on building 7 

more houses in 2022.  

We are very pleased that work on the 7 homes will begin soon and that we will be starting on or about April 

15, 2022.  To minimize the disruption to the neighbourhood we will start construction on most days around 8 

a.m. and stop between 4 and 5. We will not work on the houses on Sundays.  

These houses will be built largely by volunteers who are giving their time to come out and improve your 

community. To cut down on traffic we will be using an empty lot for the majority of parking but there may be 

some extra delivery vehicles in the area. 

The success of Habitat is largely due to the volunteers who give their time to help build.  If you are interested 

in helping with these houses please go to our website www.habitatgreybruce.ca and sign up as a volunteer. 

We could use your help – even for just a day.   

Not interested in swinging a hammer?  That’s ok, we also need to feed our volunteers.  Call Rachelle at the 

number below for all the exciting details!  

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Rachelle MacKenzie in our office at 519 371-6776 Ext 101 

or by e-mail at Rachelle@habitatgreybruce.ca . 

 

 

 

 

 

 


